PUBLIC SUBMISSION

As of: 1/13/22 4:43 PM Received: January 13, 2022 Status: Pending Post

Tracking No. kyd-eejr-xxgq

Comments Due: January 18, 2022

Submission Type: API

Docket: USBC-2021-0025

2020 Post-Census Group Quarter Review

Comment On: USBC-2021-0025-0001

2020 Post-Census GQ Review Federal Register Notice

Document: USBC-2021-0025-DRAFT-0007

Comment on FR Doc # 2021-25283

Submitter Information

Email: mccollumc58@yahoo.com Government Agency Type: Local Government Agency: Town of Etowah

General Comment

We would like a recount for Etowah Arkansas. The main reason was that the initial census forms were mailed to our local post office and because they had physical addresses on them the post office sent them back. I think the did try to send them back but a lot of citizens did not receive them the 2nd time. I know I never received mine and I finally went on the internet and completed mine. As mayor we tried to have meetings and educated the citizens on the importance of this count, but despite our best efforts a lot of forms did not get turned in. Another problem is that in our small town we have actually (3) zipcodes that clouds the issue with the city and county. The City Council has compared utility bills with census counts so that is how we know we did not go from 352 in 2010 or 319 in 2019 to 254 in 2020.